
 

 

Redemptorist St.Gerard Elementary School 
3655 St. Gerard Ave. 

Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70805 

 
Cheryl Domino, Principal Ruth Oliver, Asst. Principal Tat Hoang, C.Ss.R. 

 

June 12, 2023 

 

 
To the Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of Redemptorist St. Gerard: 

 
I pray all is well with you and your family as you enjoy this beautiful summer weather! 

 
We, here at RSG, have been working hard to make sure all rules and regulations will 

continue to be implemented for the upcoming school year as it pertains to our 

mandated dress code. Our UNIFORMS can be purchased at INKA's 11626 Sherwood 

Forest Ct., Baton Rouge, LA 70816. Please find below the required information 

regarding such. 

 
GIRLS/BOYS: 

• Jumper - $48 - $63 

• Skirt - $47 - $63 

• Vest Sweater - $34- $36 

• V Neck Sweater - $34- $36 

• Plaid Undershorts - $16 - $17 

• Khaki Pull Ons 

o Pants $26 Shorts $23 

o Khaki Pants (Boys Regular) $28.50 - $47 

o Khaki Shorts (Boys Regular) $25.50 - $43 

• Peter Pan Blouse 

o Short Sleeve - $21 - $23 

o Long Sleeve - $23 - $25 

• Oxford Shirt 

o Short Sleeve - $26 - $32 

o Long Sleeve - $28 - $34 



 

 

Gray Shirt/Green Jersey 

• Banded (gray) 

o Short Sleeve - $28 - $34 

o Long Sleeve - $30.50 

 
• Non Banded (gray/green) 

o Short Sleeve -$23 - $29 

o Long Sleeve - $25.50 - $31.50 

• Physical Education 

o Shorts (Gr. 5-8th) - $19 - $21 

o Shirt ( Gr. 5-8th) - $14.50 - $16.50 

• Jackets - $46 - $60 

• Necktie (Required for mass grades 5 - 8) - $14.50 - $17.50 

o You may purchase a dark green bowtie if you prefer (Sam's the Man) 

• Shoes 

o Solid BLACK, GRAY, GREEN, or WHITE 

 
• BACKPACK - Must be CLEAR and LABELED 

• Belt - Walmart or your choice 
 

Students must acquire a dark gray or green lightweight sweater during the months of 

August - November due. Please note, students aren't allowed to nave HOODED 

JACKETS of any kind, color, or design. The ONLY logo on clothing is Redemptorist. 

 
In closing, help us ensure all rules and regulations are followed so your child can have 

a productive school year. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Cheryl Domino, Principal 

Ruth Oliver, Asst. Principal 


